
 

At Immanuel Lutheran Preschool, we strive each day to ensure we provide a quality education to each 

child that we serve while demonstrating God’s love in all that we do.  The tuition rates are as follows for 

the 2024/2025 school year. When selecting classes for your child, please note these differences in 

classes and the age requirements. 

2024 – 2025 Class Offerings Class Time Cost/Month Activity Fee 

Young 3s Preschool                                                                        
Parents DO NOT stay: 2.5 by September 1, 2024 

  
    

            1 class:  Fridays (Orange) 9:00 am – 10:30am $115/month $50/year 

3-year-old Preschool: 3 by September 1, 2024   
    

            2 classes: Tuesday/Thursday (Green) 9:00 am - 11:30 am $250/month $115/year 

            3 classes:  Mon/Wed/Fri (Red) 9:00 am - 11:30 am $290/month $115/year 

4-year-old Preschool: 4 by September 1, 2024   
    

            2 classes: Tues./Thurs. (Extension Only) 11:30 am - 1:00 pm $175/month $125/year 

            4 classes: Mon. - Thurs. (Preschool) 8:30 am - 11:30 am $390/month $125/year 

            5 classes: Mon. - Fri. (Preschool + Nature) 8:30 am - 11:30 am $450/month $125/year 

  6 classes: Mon. - Thurs. (Preschool + Extension) 
8:30 am - 11:30 am (M/W) 

8:30am - 1:00 pm (T/Th) 
$480/month $125/year 

         7 classes: Mon. - Fri. (Preschool+Nature+Extension) 
8:30 am - 11:30 am (M/W/F) 

8:30 am - 1:00 pm (T/Th) 
$510/month $125/year 

4-year-old Transitional Kindergarten: 5 by Dec. 31, 2024   
    

            6 classes:  Mon. - Fri. (Transitional Kindergarten) 8:30 am - 1:00 pm $615/month $125/year  

 

As a reminder, there is a $150 non-refundable registration fee due at the time of enrollment for all 

classes (Parent/TOT included).  This fee holds your child’s spot for the class you choose. The first tuition 

payment is due on August 1, 2024.  Failure to make this payment on time could risk your child’s spot in 

the class they are enrolled in. 

For many of you, this will be your child’s first school experience and we are grateful that you are 

considering or have already chosen Immanuel.  Feel free to call or email with questions. We look 

forward to serving you! 

Blessings, 

Jamie Rogoz, Director 

Jrogoz2529@gmail.com 

 


